APS P&C Newsletter – Building Bridges – May 2023

APS P&C

Almost $5,000 raised in 2023
Would you like a say in how this money is spent at APS*?
The APS P&C urgently needs new volunteers, as several volunteers must step down in October this year, (due to 3yr rule of P&C constitution).
CAN YOU HELP???
Available Roles:
· General P&C members – no title, no official duties, voting rights after the next meeting closes.
· President – Role will be vacated in Oct 2023
· Events Co-ordinator - Role will be vacated in Oct 2023
· Secretary - Role will be vacated in Oct 2023
· Events committee sub members – Roles available now, and beyond Oct 2023
No specialist skills needed, other than willing attitude. Full handover and ongoing support provided. If you can spare some time, please contact asquithpublicPandC@gmail.com
* Note: After submitting your payment and membership form you are recognised as a financial member of the Asquith Public School P&C Association after the next meeting closes.
Upcoming Events
[bookmark: _GoBack]APS Working Bee – Sunday 25th June
A great opportunity to meet other APS families, and help maintain our beautiful school grounds. Please sign up here: https://signup.zone/asquithpublic-pandc
Canteen Update
Work is continuing to reopen the canteen. Canteen Manager position to be readvertised. Please watch newsletter and facebook page for further details.
2nd Hand Clothes Swap and Fundraiser
A second hand clothes swap and fundraiser is planned for the end of Term 3. If anyone is interested in helping or planning this event; Or has experience running market stalls and would be willing to volunteer some time and or advice, please contact asquithenvirohub.au@gmail.com

